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MINUTES OF THE GUILFORD MEETING ON MAY 28,2002

The meeting was called to order with a salute to the flag by President Perkins at
8:00 pm. There were 6 departments present at the meeting. :

Minutes of the 4/22/02 meeting were read. MMS to accept as read, so voted.

Treasurers report was read, showing $6212.83 in checking. MMS to accept, so
voted.

Bills to be paid: $831.50 to be paid to Dennis Rubin from the appropriation of
funds set-aside for the seminar. $43.50 to be paid to the Ivoryton Store for food for
the seminar. $51.84 to be paid to the Chester Package Store for refreshments for the
seminar. MMS to pay all bills, so voted. $35.00 was deposited to the checking
account leftover from petty cash.

Committees: Dick Bauer discussed a SOG for drafting at fill sites in addition to
the mayday and tanker fill sites SOG. He will have one for the June meeting in
Haddam.

Old Business: There has been no response back from Lt. McLean from state
police. There were 11 people from 3 towns who attended the seminar, Reaction was
good interaction within the group. Jed spoke about Middlesex County chiefs basing
their SOG’s with ours. Mixed reaction both favorable and non-favorable. Blue prints
are in the works for the new training school on Newfield Street in Middletown.

New Business: Abbotville was discussed as a new possible seminar, with format
strictly on simulations. Discussion followed on what the state has to offer vs
Abbotville. Interest letter for line officers will go out to all towns. Discussion
followed on Frank Schremp and his condition. MMS o send check for $500.00
donation to help out, so voted.

Interest to the organization: Essex had their elections, with no change to the top
Chief positions. Durham has shown no interest in joining us. Chester will sponsor a

Fire Officer 1 this fall and Killingworth will host an East Shore sponsored Firefighter
2, also this fail.

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 pm.
The next regular meeting will be in Haddam on June 24, 2002 at 8:00 pm.

Respectively submitted,
Greg Scott, secretary/treasurer
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